
PPD Parents,

Save the Date!  The Palatine Tiger Sharks Swim Team is hosting the Illinois Swimming, 
Inc. Age Group Championship Meet, March 9th - 11th, 2012 at University of Illinois 
Chicago.  This is a huge honor and great opportunity for our team.

The Palatine Tiger Sharks Swim Team has an exceptional reputation for hosting meets.  
We want this tradition to continue.  It is crucial that each and every family be involved 
for this meet to be successful.  This means that all families from Precomp through Elite 
will need to volunteer.  High School Students that need service hours are welcome to 
assist and earn hours.  Families with swimmers participating in the meet will be asked to 
work three sessions and the rest of our families will be asked to work two sessions.  
Remember, this is in addition to the volunteer hours that are required for the Short 
Course season home meets.  (Two parents both working the same session, counts as 
two sessions.)

Over the course of the next few months we will continue to keep you updated.  Please 
feel free to contact us with any questions at president@ppdswim.org.  Look for the 
volunteer signup on our website, ppdswim.org. 

Thank you,
Age Group Champ Committee
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